

January 14, 2014

Mark Winds Empire City Motorcycle Club P.O. Box 1881 New York, NY 10011

Dear Mr. Winds,

Thank you for your generous donation of gifts to the Leake & Watts Holiday Toy Drive. Your support helped us to brighten the holidays for over 3,000 children in need across our programs. Your gift is most appreciated.

As you know, Leake & Watts is dedicated to supporting individuals and families dealing with poverty, disabilities, and a lack of access to education and basic services. Through your kindness, we are able to help 5,000 individuals and families dealing with poverty, disabilities, and a lack of access to education and basic services achieve success. Our special education schools, foster care and family stabilization programs, early childhood learning centers, child care programs, residential programs and juvenile justice program are all able to deliver high quality services because of your generosity.

In providing support today so that the children, adults and families we serve will succeed tomorrow, we always try to focus on one's potential. Similarly, we have a very positive outlook for our organization and are excited about our many new initiatives this year. Two of our new programs include a Non-Secure Placement program for youth in the Bronx as an alternative to incarceration, and a Mentoring Program for youth in our Family Foster Care Program and at our Residential Treatment Center. In addition, our Residential Treatment Center, Biondi School, and early childhood programs continue to grow and serve more children in the community.

Your gift is so important in the lives of children, adults and families who require our support and services. Fundraised dollars allow us to increase the quality of our programs and bring necessary services to the community. We are grateful for your support. Thank you for your generosity and helping so many families to achieve success.

Sincerely,

Alan Mucatel Executive Director MarkThe you and on freds at expense

City for conting to make the

holidars butter for the

holidars children sessoper

As required by the Revenue Reconciliation Act of 1993, we advise you that no goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution.

SUPPORT TODAY. SUCCESS TOMORROW.

LEAKE AND WATTS SERVICES, INC. | www.leakeandwatts.org



December 30, 2013

Mark Winds Empire City Motorcycle Club P.O. Box 1881 New York, NY 10011

Dear Mr. Winds and Friends,

mek t

Thank you for your generous donation of \$100 to the Leake & Watts Family Foster Care Program. Your gift truly makes a difference in the lives of the children, adults, and families we serve.

As you know, Leake & Watts is dedicated to supporting individuals and families dealing with poverty, disabilities, and a lack of access to education and basic services. Through your kindness, we are able to provide the necessary resources that allow the nearly 5000 individuals we serve to create strong foundations for success for themselves and their families. Our special education schools, foster care and family stabilization programs, early childhood learning centers, child care programs, residential programs and juvenile justice programs are all able to deliver high quality services because of your generosity.

In all our work, we provide support today in order to ensure success tomorrow for children, adults and families. Critically, this past year has been exciting as we have continued to grow by opening two additional community residences for adults with developmental disabilities, adding two special education preschool classes at the Brownell School, introducing a leadership training program for teens in our Family Foster Care program, opening an After School Learning Center at the Residential Treatment Center, and launching the Parent-Child Home program, an evidence-based early literacy program for teen mothers in foster care.

Your gift is so important in the lives of children, adults and families who require our support and services. Fundraised dollars allow us to increase the quality of our programs and bring necessary services to the community. We are grateful for your support. Thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Alan Mucatel Executive Director The organizery of Expire City is so nonelerful. We are grateful.

All the best in the New Year,

As required by the Revenue Reconciliation Act of 1993, we advise you that no goods or services were provided in consideration of this contribution.

SUPPORT TODAY, SUCCESS TOMORROW,

LEAKE AND WATTS SERVICES, INC. | www.leakeandwatts.org